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Your Chamber is Going Virtual

The Los Osos/Baywood Park Chamber’s very generous landlord passed away last year. We enjoyed his support 
for many years at our location on Los Osos Valley Road, hosting our office and the Los Osos Visitors Center. After 
his passing and the sale of the land and our office building, the time has come for the LOBP Chamber to adapt, like 
many businesses have across the country.

To continue to best serve our membership our board has decided to go remote.  This will allow us to focus our 
resources on our services to the membership and the community that supports our membership. 

You may be wondering, what does that mean?

Here’s the quick facts sheet AND we’ll continue to update you as we take this opportunity 
to refine and refresh our business model.

Remote Chamber FAQ’s

1. Will there be an Oktoberfest? Absolutely! Keep watching our Facebook Page, the Oktoberfest Facebook
page, our newsletter, and the website for news regarding the Oktoberfest happening the last Sunday in October.

2. How do we contact the Chamber for questions? Our email address: info@lobpchamber.org will not change and
our phone number (805) 528-4884 will be forwarded so we will still be there to answer your questions.

3. What will happen to the Visitors Center? The loss of a physical location does mean we will no longer be host-
ing the Visitors Center. However, the Chamber does recognize the necessity of that information and will continue
to work on updating and expanding information on our website and social media to provide easy access for
visitors. In addition to that, questions about the area can be submitted through our website and if one of our Board
Members doesn’t know the answer to your question, we’ll find someone who does!

4. What about my Membership Benefits? – Great question! If you’re ready to use some of the member benefits
available, please feel free to email info@lobpchamber.org and we’ll help you coordinate that process. Whether
it’s updating your listing on the website directory, adding an article to the newsletter, featuring your event on our
Facebook page, or hosting a ribbon cutting, we are excited to support your business.

We know this isn’t a comprehensive FAQ. In fact, it may leave you with more questions than ever, and we love 
your curiosity. Please send all your curiosity our way. Any questions we receive more than once, we’ll be sure to 
address in an email blast and Facebook post to help keep the membership up to date on our adaptation to this 
ever-changing economic landscape.
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